
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Regeneration of Bridge Street Conservation Area (BSCA)  

 Update for Full Council  
Wednesday 2nd February 2022 

 
Community Vision: ‘Bridge Street Conservation Area will be a vibrant, 
well maintained place to live, work and visit. Its historic character, ar-

chitectural heritage and waterway will be celebrated, preserved and 
enhanced.’ 

 
 
• Saxilby Waterfront Festival Task and Finish Group.  We now have two main spon-

sors but are still looking for sponsors to cover this event. A road closure is a prior-
ity, and a verbal update may be given at council. (See attached Task and Finish 
Group notes) 

 
• Events for the summer: Following a meeting with CRT there will be some paddle 

boat sessions and ‘go wild’ nature themed activities over the spring and summer.  
 
• Project Plan Phase Four: There is a project plan for this year (see attachment) 
 
• Funding Opportunity: There is a possibility that funding might be available as part 

of the Queens Platinum Jubilee celebrations. This would fund the refurbishment of 
the mosaic (project plan attached) and the agreed artwork of a shoal of stainless-
steel fish for the apex of the footbridge. 
 
To agree for the Working Group to apply for funding for the refurbishment of the 
mosaic and the fish artwork for the footbridge. 

 

• Replacement Street name Signs: A request has been made for replacing street 
name signs in the Conservation Area. 
 

     To agree for funding from the budget to pay for new street name signs in the Con-
servation Area which includes the logo. 

 

• Volunteer days: These will resume in March and will be renamed Saxilby Water-
front Volunteer Days. 

 
 
Cllr Elizabeth Hillman,Chairman, Bridge Street Conservation Area 
Working Group 


